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I can hardly believe that we are at the end of another 

term, leaving only one more term left in this school year! It 

will be so good to have some better weather so we can start 

our summer walk around school.   

 

The weather for our Easter Bonnet parade tomorrow does 

not look promising. In 10 years of doing this we have only 

once had to do an indoor parade which was actually really 

nice so whatever the weather the Parade will take place. 

 

Over the past few weeks we have had quite a number of 

fund raising events for our new adventure play area. 

Bedtime stories last Thursday raised £168. Well done 

everyone and thank you for coming. Easter Bingo on Friday 

was another success raising £416, £70  for refreshments, 

£97 for the cake raffle donated by Casey’s Nan, £50 for 

the 100 square and £102 for the raffle.  The amount 

raised this term therefore totals an amazing £903!! 

 

Last Saturday our Chair of Governors, Rosemarie Fleming 

and her husband John celebrated their Golden Wedding 

Anniversary. Instead of gifts they asked their guests to 

take part in a raffle, the proceeds being donated to the 

school. I am delighted to say the raffle raised over £500 

and an extra £100 was donated by one of the guests who 

used to come to the school. Thank you so much Rosemarie 

and John it was so kind of you to think of us.  

 

The Bags for life token collection is also going very well at 

Tescos. I will contact the adventure playground suppliers so 

we can get started in the summer holidays. 

 

Enjoy the Easter Holidays and I look forward to seeing you 

on 16th April. Happy Easter! 

 

Tuesday 2st May—May Pole dance 

Tuesday 8th May—Year 2 drop in—more details to follow 

From Monday 14th May—SATs week 

EVENTS 

AFTER 

EASTER 
 

Monday 16th April  

Back to School 

 

Tuesday 17th April 

Parent Partnership in 

classes 2:30pm 

 

Wednesday 18th 

April 

 

Thursday 19th April 

 

Friday 20th April 

Celebration Assembly 

2:25pm 

 

 

C L U B S  W I L L 

START  WEEK 

BEGINNING 23RD 

APRIL.  SLIPS 

WILL COME HOME 

AFTER EASTER. 

Easter Bonnet Parade  

Have you started to make your Easter Bonnet yet? We are looking 

forward to seeing your wonderful creations tomorrow for our Easter 

Bonnet Parade. There will be prizes awarded for the 3 best bonnets in 

each class as chosen by the children.  

 

Even if it is wet we will parade round school. Please arrive at school for 

2pm. Visitors will be asked to line the route around school. The children 

will parade through so that everyone has chance to see the children’s 

hats. You will then be asked to go to your child’s class to meet them and 

join us in the  parade around the block.   We turn RIGHT at the top of 

the drive and walk through Poyner Close and then follow the route 

ALONG Gravel Hill and Henley Road.  Nursery children are able to return 

to school through the Bromley Road entrance but the rest of the school 

will proceed to the front entrance.  All children must then return to 

their classrooms.  

Prize Winners 

100 Square—Elsa Irving 

 

Raffle - 

Rays Farm Voucher—India Pritchard’s Nan 

Small Breeds Voucher—Poppy Stewardson 

Safari Park Voucher—Macy Reynolds 

Pizza Express—Riley Stewardson, Alexcia Mapp’s Nan, Thomas Cole’s Nan,  

       Elodie Morgan’s Nan 

Egg Hamper—Marcelle Reading 

Small egg—Ollie Jennings 

Small egg—Mrs Martin 

Small egg—Lola Vernalls’ Nan. 



 

 

Hello Children 

 

Well done Reception this morning your Spring Show was 

fantastic. Your singing was loud and clear and the way 

you remembered the Three Billy Goats Gruff story was 

absolutely amazing. When you can retell a story like that it 

can really help you to write well too. I am very proud of you 

and I know your teachers are proud too. 

 

Well done Nursery Children your celebration morning went 

well on Monday. I was really sorry that I couldn’t be there 

as I had an important meeting. 

 

The book fair has done really well this time raising over 

£400 which means that the school will get the same money 

in books so thank you very much. 

 

Have a lovely Easter Holiday. Eat lots of chocolate eggs but 

not all at once and don’t forget to share them! 

 

See you after the Easter break! 

Mrs Matthew 

 
   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th March—Ruby Curtis  28th March—Sienna Grogan 

29th March—Isla Leech   30th March—Mia Drew 

30th March—Hollie Riley  5th April—Joshua Cooper 

5th April—Florence Fleming  7th April—Poppy Ballard 

13th April—Georgia Stafie  14th April—Shane Hall 

14th April—Jack Streatfield  15th April—Charlie Brown 

15th April— Toby Brown 

 
Staff - 

Megan Blackmore   Amy Gill 

The  parents of the above children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Thursday at 

9.15am. These children do not have to wear school uniform . 

DOJO WINNERS 

Red— Ethan Crump 

Orange— Poppy Ballard 

Yellow— Leah Massam 

Blue— Harrison Gould 

Turquoise—Courtney Lane 

Green— Martha Evans 

Purple—Jack Streatfield 

Class Attendance 

Congratulations to Blue class for 

achieving the best attendance 

last week. The children have 

already been celebrated in 

school. 

 

 

 

Mrs Matthew would like all of the children to try a 

skill of the week.   

 

EYFS—Practice taking off and putting on your shoes 

KS1—Practice tying your shoelaces. 

 
Let Mrs Matthew know on a piece of paper if you have 

been practicing or show off your skill to her! 

 
What happened to the time 

last Sunday morning? and why 

did we do this?  
Answers on a piece of paper to Mrs Matthew 

please 

French Club 

We have a waiting list to start 

our new French after school 

club starting on Monday 23rd 

April.  This will be run by our 

Student Teacher Mr Brindley.  

Names to the front desk 

please.  The Club will run until 

4pm in Green Class. 


